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The uncertainty related to COVID-19 is still present in the society, and the political reactions to a 

potential second wave of the COVID-19 virus still remain to be seen.   

Under the assumption that a second wave of COVID-19 will not result in a lock-down of the 

societies similar to the one seen in Q2, and based on the development in Auction Turnover seen 

in July and August we expect the second half of the year to show growth compared to last year. 

The positive development seen in July and August is seen across most categories, except for very 

expensive art and antiques, where sellers are still cautious to consign items on auction. The upper 

part of the guidance ranges will be pending on that improvements will materialize for the 

consignments of very expensive art and antique items during the second half of the year.  

The expectations for the full year are: 

 Auction Turnover growth of 0 to 5 percent,  

 Revenue growth of 0 to 5 percent and 

 EBITDA of DKK 5 to 20m. 

 

The previous guidance for 2020 was an expected growth in Auction Turnover and Revenue of 0 

to 5 percent, and EBITDA of DKK 10-15m, this guidance was suspended in the beginning of 

the Corona outbreak due to the big uncertainty at that time. 
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For press enquiries, please contact: Susanne Sandsberg Klubien,  

e-mail press@lauritz.com, tel. +45 2689 8737. 

 

 

Certified Adviser: Erik Penser Bank AB 

Telephone number: +46 8-463 83 00 

E-mail: certifiedadviser@penser.se 

 

Market place: Nasdaq First North Growth Market Premier Stockholm 

 

 

This information is information that Lauritz.com Group A/S is obliged to make public pursuant 

to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. This statement was submitted for publication through the 

agency of the contact person set out above, at 20.00 CEST on 17 August 2020. 
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